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November 3, 1989
Mr. Kamalakar R, Naidu

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Dept. 9D4

Washington, pc 20886

Dear Mr, Naidu:

A8 discuseed in our telephone corversation of October 31, 1989, we
have become aware of a potential problem related to the
application of the model N=2A0-L2C-R, logic to contact output
module, in certain configurations., Wnen applied in a particula-
manner the model N-2A0-120-R may not de-energize when the actvator
that drives the model N=2A0-12C-R euffers a loss of power.

Preliminary testing, performed tais past week, indicates that this
situation may occur under certain lim.ited applications. If two
model N=2A0-L2C-R modules are aciuated by a single actuator, and
the two model N=2A0~L2C-R modules are nounted in two separate
nests, or cardframes, and one on the model N-2A0-LzC-R is mounted
in the same nes: as the actuator, and the actuator nest loses its
+15 VDC power source, the model H=2AC~12C~R in the nest that
rerains powered may not de-energ.ze. 1In some cases, the user may
assume that the model N=220~L2C~R module de-energizes on loss of
power to the actuator module ae part ¢f his design,

We feel that the likelihocd of eccurrence is very low since
thousands of model N=2A0O~L2C-R mcdules have been applied, over
2000 in nuclear pPlants, without & single report of such an
occurrence. It should @lso be ncted that loss of power to a nest
would, under most circumstances, be detected by the naer eithor
diremtly, via centact uu the power distribution module, or
indirectly by de-energization of the modal N=2A0~L2C~R module in
the affected nest. Nonetheless, Forbors intends vo perform a
series of tests on the model N=2A0«1.20-R module as well aes other
relay modules and actuator mocules to determine the extent of the
potential problem. Once this testirg is complete we will notify
all customers who have used these medules in nuclear applications,
We vwill also recommend corrective action that will be determined

as part of the testing program, For technical questions please
contact Mr. James Keiper (1-508-549-6232).

We will keep You informed as the testing progresses,

Very truly yours,
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